
 

 

 

 

By EMAIL 

 

Mr Dale Seymour 

Commissioner 

Anti-Dumping Commission 

Level 35 

55 Collins Street 

MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 

 

Dear Mr Seymour 

I refer to your letter of 13 February 2017 requesting a longer period to provide a report on the 

reinvestigation regarding FSI Pineapple exported to Australia from the Kingdom of Thailand by 

Kuiburi Fruit Canning Co., Ltd. 

I have considered your request and hereby grant an extension of 7 days in which to provide the report 

on the reinvestigation.  The report on the reinvestigation should now be provided by Wednesday 22 

February 2017. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Paul O’Connor 
Panel Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
13 February 2017 


